
 

From: Das, Shouvik <Shouvik.Das@honeywell.com> 
Date: Mon, Aug 11, 2014 at 4:52 PM 
Subject: RE: For your precious appreciation 
To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 

Dear Suresh, 

Thank you for the excellent support provided throughout transit. I want to highlight the following points 
especially 

1.       Punctuality in arriving at the customers place for packing 

2.       Professionalism in taking care  of the artifacts while packing 

3.       Helping with loading and unloading 

I want to extend Special thanks to you for consistent follow ups during the entire period.   

Thanks and Regards 

Shouvik Das 

 


